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Dedication 

Kathy Reynolds served the Town of Charlemont in various roles starting in 2001. She was hired 

as an administrative assistant and accountant and went on to become town clerk and executive 

secretary from 2010 until her retirement in September of 2023. Her knowledge and expertise 

were integral to the smooth running of many State and Local elections, record keeping, and other 

aspects of the positions she served. We congratulate her on her well-earned retirement.  


